
              

Dear Resident 

Borehole water irrigation project. 

 
 As I am sure a lot of you have noticed that we are finally back on track with the Borehole Irrigation project and the digging of  

 Trenches were resumed this week. 

  

 The FSG team will be on site and will start digging trenches from where the bore hole water gets pumped to all the different  

 Areas In the village.    

 

 Please be advised that they will start with trenches in front of unit 70 on Monday morning and plan on digging their way 

 Up Heron road towards number 84.  The plan Is for them to dig approximately 25 meters per day and lay the pipe and  

 Cover the trench before moving onto the next 25 meters the following day.   This does mean that at some stage they will  

 dig past your house and will need to dig under your drive way.   When they do this, they will put metal plates down to still 

 allow you to use your garage and access to your driveways.   

 

 Please can I ask that you bear with us as any given house should not be inconvenienced for more than one day in the  

 process.   This project will be well worth the inconvenience once we have the borehole irrigation going and just in  

 time for spring planting and watering. 

 

 Thank you for your assistance and patience during this process of making this the village of our dreams! 

 

 Warmest Regards 

 

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


